
From: Charlotte Meynell 

Sent: 03 January 2023 10:38 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: FW: Application no 2022/3772/P 

 

From: suzy kendall

Sent: 01 January 2023 16:55 

To: Charlotte Meynell <

Subject: Application no 2022/3772/P 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. 

Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 

extra vigilance is required. 

Dear Charlotte Meynell, this application for change from office to residential etcetera for  28 Church 

Row has just come to my attention.   

 

I have lived at  and it saddens me the way Hampstead is 

changing to be a replica of any other London area. We are losing our charm and originality. This 

building has a powerful history of mixed-use. The restaurant in the cellar for instance was there 

almost identical to today in 1968. This type of place and history is what makes Hampstead different 

and special. 

 

I object most strongly to the change of use of any part of this wonderful treasure of a building. 

 

Regards, Suzy Kendall 
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